
From: "P.P.A. S.A. / Kalliopi Sifakaki" <sifakakik@olp.gr>
Sent: Τρίτη, 14 Αυγούστου 2018 4:59 μμ
To: Undisclosed recipients:
Subject: Clarifications- Call for expression of interest for participating to the tender 
regarding the ""Passenger Port Expansion (Southern Zone Phase A)"

Dear Sirs/Madams,
 
We would like to inform you that Piraeus Port Authority has published clarifications 
regarding  the  call  for  expression  of  interest  for  participating  to  the  tender 
(preselection stage) regarding the “Passenger Port Expansion (Southern Zone 
Phase A).
 
An extension of the deadline for submission of expressions of interest has been 
granted until Monday 10th September 2018, 16:00 hours (Greek time).
 
You  may  find  the  clarifications  published  on  PPA  site,  at  the  following  link: 
http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/itemlist/category/89-ergon 
 
 
Best Regards
 
Kalliopi Sifakaki
Mechanical Engineer N.T.U.A., MSc, MBA
 
Deputy Manager
Procurement & Supplier Department
Piraeus Port Authority S.A.
 
 
Akti Miaouli 10, Piraeus 185 38 I Office 211
Greece
 
TEL: +30 2104550189
FAX: +30 2104550187
E-mail: sifakakik@olp.gr
Web: www.olp.gr
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